
 
 
 

 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  
Next meeting will be December 17, 2020 7PM—Masks 

and Social Distancing Required. 
 

Mike Voboril, Tim Delsman, Ned 

Ratterman, Dave Sherman, Leo 

Holthouse, Marco Vela, Bert White, Tom 

Heriza, and Charlie Vaughan 

 

 

 
The Angel Trees are up in the 
vestibule of the church, “Be an 
Angel” and provide a gift for a child 
who might otherwise not receive 
one. All toys are to be in by 

December 18th. You may turn them into the 
Parish Office. Thank you for your generosity. 
 
As your pastor, Father Suresh asks that you take 
home the book “DO SOMETHING 
BEAUTIFUL FOR GOD” and join 
him in daily devotion and pray for 
an end to the virus and peace 
and comfort for our country. This 
book as been provided for Father 
Suresh by the Knights of 
Columbus. 

 
Advent Wreath kits are available in the 
Parish Office. 

“Keep Christ in Christmas” yard signs, sponsored 
by the Knight of Columbus, are available for sale 
again this year in the Parish Office. There is a 
limited quantity, so come get yours while they 
last.  The cost is $6.00 each or 2 for $10.00 and 
they come with the stake. 

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

The Office will be closed Tuesday, December 
8th, for Holy Day of Obligation. 

 

There will be no morning Mass December 9th, 
Father has a dental appointment. 

 

December 12th, the Hispanic 
Community is going to have 
an early morning Rosary and 
Mass in honor of Our Lady of 
Guadelupe. See Mass side for 
times. 

We are in dire need of Sacristans!  

If this is something that interests you and would like to 

help us out, please contact Dawn at the Parish Office. 

Our Food Bank is 
looking for volunteers 
to help out. There is 
not contact with people 
as we require them to  
wait outside while their 
bags are prepared. If 
you’re interested, 
please contact the 
Parish Office.  


